
PALM COAST TRAVELING SAMS 
MONTHLY MEETING 
REVISED MINUTES 

 
The April meeting of the Palm Coast Travelling Sams was held on 7 April 2016, 
at the Florida Good Sam’s Rally being held at Okeechobee. There were 18 
members and 4 guests present. President L. Trotter called the meeting to order 
at 4:08 PM and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
R. Jacobs introduced guests Charlotte & Tom McBride and D Beauchesne. 
 
The 50/50 drawing was run by A. Liantonio and J. Barson won $11.00. 
 
N. Smyly read the sunshine report. 
 
P. Liantonio gave the treasurers report showing $97.75 in the Boggy Creek Fund 
and $1,253.44 in the Operating Fund. C. Smyly moved to approve the report – 
seconded by R. Jacobs – unanimous approval 
 
. 
R. Jacobs addressed the forthcoming outing (leaving from Okeechobee) to be 
held in the Keys. There will be 9 rigs participating. There will be a Wednesday 
breakfast prepared by two rigs and a pot luck dinner on Friday. 
 
The Eustis Rally will be held on 9 thru 13 November. Early Bird is on the 8th and 
parkers are to be there on the 7th. 
 
L. Trotter asked for attendees to consider providing memories to be compiled in a 
book for Joe & Debby Weston. 
 
The Christmas outing is once again planned for Pensacola – to be held from 29 
November to 4 December. 
 
We were told that there are 335 rigs here for this rally. 
 
L. Trotter stated that Good Sams has a two year commitment for the Tallahassee 
venue. 
 
At 4:50 PM, P. Liantonio moved to adjourn. C. Smyly seconded – unanimous 
approval. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
R. T. Hulett 
   
   



 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


